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1 February 2012 

To NATIONAL PLANT PROTECTION SERVICES 

The moving of the national plant protection service of Iceland to a new 
authority, new contact point and new models of phytosanitary certificates 

The national plant protection service of Iceland is now a part of a new institute called The Icelandic 

Food and Veterinary Authority (MAST in Icelandic), which also covers food safety, animal health 

and welfare, control of feed, seed and fertilizers. The new address is as follows: 

The Icelandic Food and Veterinary Authority 
Plant Protection Service 
Office of Import and Export 
Stórhöfði 32 
110 Reykjavík – Iceland 
Telephone: +354 5304800 
Fax:       +354 5304801 
e-mail:       mast@mast.is or helga.jonsdottir@mast.is 

 
The new models of phytosanitary certificates will be issued as from February 1st 2012. Attached, 
please find examples of the new certificate. 
A new contact point for Plant Protection Service at The Icelandic Food and Veterinary Authority is 
Helga Ösp Jónsdóttir, senior officer. 
 

Respectfully, 

on behalf of MAST 

Helga Ösp Jónsdóttir, 

Senior officer 

 

Documents enclosed: 

1. Document 1: Phytosanitary certificate 
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